
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting Town Hall  

7:00 P.M. Monday, September 26, 2022 
 

1.The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.   Attending: Chair – Nick 
Poppiti, Laura Davidson (Vice Chair), Susan Smith (Secretary), Sandra 
Tremblay (Rec Coordinator), Rachael Archer (Treasurer), Aline Soulor, 
Tammy Raymond, Alexis Hussey and Jessica Castillo.  Absent: Alan 
Dunnack. 
  
2.  Minutes – Motion by Alexis Hussey to accept the previous minutes    
2nd Tammy Raymond.  Motion Passed Unanimously.   
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report – Tabled 

 
4.  Public Forum - none 
 
5.  Correspondence – Sandra Tremblay reported on correspondence 
related to lighting for the Trunk or Treat. 
 
6.  Rec Coordinator’s Report – Sandra Tremblay reported that after 
inspection, the roof on the Pavilion needs replacement.  BOF will cover 
the cost of replacing the roof.  Bids will be submitted.  The basketball 
courts are almost complete, they still need painting and fencing.  Softball 
and Baseball fields are completed. 
 
7.  Ongoing Activities   
a.  Basketball Programs.  David Lopez will run the basketball program 
for girls.  League girls and  boys for K-3 and 5-8, the price will be 
increased by $10.00. 
b.  Volleyball will be at the Middle School and has 17 students enrolled. 
c.  Trunk or Treat – discussion of placement of exhibits and handouts to 
help with lighting, safety and advertising. 
 
8.  New Business 
a.  Sandra Tremblay reported that the price for aerating the fields at Tyler 
and Aspinall will be $450.00 per field.  The price is included in the 
contract. 



Motion - Jessica Castillo to add to the agenda a discussion on the 
playscape project at Tyler Field.  2nd Nick Poppiti.  MPU. 
 
The committee decided to add this item to the agenda for our next 
meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:12 PM 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
 


